COVE BROOK GREENWAY GROUP

Committee Meeting

Monday 2nd October 2017 at Blunden Hall

1. Present	Mary Harris (In the Chair), Mary Yeldham, Paul Sanders, Antonia Hebert, Mark Goldup,	ACTIONS
	Apologies from Hilda Anscombe and Joy Cross	
2. Matters arising from July 2017	Enterprise Car Rentals had asked us to organise something for their Community Day on Friday October 27 th . It was agreed that this should take place at Southwood Meadow – and focus on pulling up willow saplings and bramble clearing. MG to inform Hilda.	Mark
	Paul had been looking at battery-operated strimmers. Would continue to do so and let Mary H know if he wanted her to arrange payment. Discussion about the possibility of also purchasing a leaf blower. Mary to buy 2 brooms on behalf of CBGG.	Paul Mary H
	October Work Party will meet at Blunden Hall	
	It was decided to produce some more laminated posters advertising Work Parties – colour coded depending on where they were to take place (the 3 main places we go). It was also agreed to produce a variant of each – mentioning Litter Picking specifically.	Mary H
	Deadline for articles for the next Newsletter was agreed to be the end of October – Mary agreed to take a picture of the area around 5 Arch Bridge for the Newsletter	
3.Quiz	Mary to check that the hall has been booked.	Mary H
	It was agreed to keep the price at £4 per head	
	It was agreed to publicise team size as 4-6 (maximum)	
	Mary Y has raffle prizes as has Joy – Mary to contact Joy to agree which they should use	Mary Y
	Joy and Dave to run the raffle on the night	
	Mary Y would serve teas and coffees – Kathy, Dorothy and Diane to be asked if they could help	Mark
	Cakes -Joy thought she would be able to supply some. Mary H would be back-up if after all she could not	
	Mike and Lawrence to be asked if they could help set up on the night.	Mark
	Advertising:	
	It was agreed to put posters up on the Noticeboards, and in the Library, Giffard Drive shops and Blunden Hall itself	

	All Committee members would have a poster emailed to them and asked to circulate it to anyone they think might be interested	
	All those on the mailing list to receive an email about this (twice)	
	A number of groups to be contacted and asked if they wanted to provide a team : Rowhill BVCT	
	PEBL Hawley Community Garden Farnborough Society	
	It was also agreed to contact RVS and ask them to circulate a notice	
	Mary Y asked for some fliers that she could distribute through a few specific people's doors.	
5. Rushmoor Frost Fair	This is due to take place on November 25 th and 5 local organisations are being offered a free stall on a first come first served basis.	
	It was agreed that we would try and see if we could secure one.	
	Antonia would lead on the day – suggestion was to make Christmas "wreaths" / table decorations as a project	Mary
12. DONM	Monday 13 th November (or Monday 6 th as an alternative) – Mark to check with Hilda	Mark